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The MRF Young composers scheme has been enormously helpful in developing me 
as a composer. My mentoring sessions have helped me to try new things and 
different ways of composing and have helped me compose a piece that I am very 
proud of.  

The scheme exceeded my expectations greatly as I did not expect to get this quality 
of mentoring and performance.  

In the future, I am hoping to attend a conservatoire to study composition and the 
MRF scheme will help greatly not only as something to put on my personal 
statement and talk about in interviews, but also with all the valuable skills I learned 
from the experience.  

Thank you MRF! 

Felix has accepted an offer to study undergraduate composition at the Royal College of 
Music from Sept. ’24. Congratulations, Felix! 


